Merseyside School Games Finals

Gymnastics

Congratulations to the Year 4 gymnasts for their amazing performance in the Merseyside School Games Final.  The squad came back to school with TWO silver medals for their performances.  We are very proud of you all!

Special thanks to Miss Bennett for her coaching.
